## THANK YOU

HOSPITAL STAFF

Dear Hospital Staff,

Saying thank you for all you do for transplant patients and their families seems like such a small gesture of my gratitude. I was treated with such care and dignity. The weeks that I spent in the hospital after my heart transplant seemed like an eternity, but throughout my time there, the hospital staff made sure I was comfortable and well cared for.

Thank you for being the aring, giving and loving people that you are. There were days I felt like giving up, but everyone from the person that cleaned my room to the gentleman that brought me my food tray, as well as the assistants that helped me take a bath lifted my spirits.



Pandora

I would especially like to express my gratitude to the nurses who cared for me so compassionately and the doctors that performed my surgery. You all have made such a difference in my life and given me a second chance to live my life to the fullest.

I was given this precious gift of life and was taken care of by some of the most wonderful people I know. Thank you, thank you and thank you once again for all that you do!

Sincerely, Pandora Monk Taylor Grateful Heart Recipient

